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Ratification of the New START treaty may open the door to a path of progressive negotiations that could lead to systematic
reduction of the numbers of deployed and reserve nuclear weapons. Those negotiations will require more than merely resolving
technical, operational and policy questions. Their success will also demand adding successively larger numbers of partners
and the building of trust among parties who have not been involved in such agreements before. At some point, questions
of conventional arms limitations and larger confidence building steps will inevitably arise. Jay Davis, who last year chaired
an APS/POPA study of technology issues for future nuclear arms control agreements, will outline the path, opportunities,
and obstacles that lie ahead. Davis was an UNSCOM inspector in Iraq after the First Gulf War and the first director of the
Defense Threat Reduction Agency.



